
Biostatistics statement 
 
  Pisa, 22 April 2022 
 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

Manuscript n. 74264 (Applications of artificial intelligence in Lung ultrasound: review of 

deep learning methods for COVID-19 fighting) by De Rosa et al.  

 

This letter is to declare that in the aforementioned manuscript no statistical analysis 

procedure was performed on the data presented and extracted from the original papers 

cited.  

 

 

Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

 

Claudia Kusmic, PhD. 

Institute of Clinical Physiology, CNR - National Research Council 

Via Moruzzi 1, I-56124, Pisa, Italy 

Tel. +39 050 3152669; Fax +39 050 3152166 

e-mail: kusmic@ifc.cnr.it. 
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